
30 March 2011 

Deans/Director Generals   



 

 

• The Environmental Science Center has restricted recovery and treatment work of waste 

fluids to reduce power consumption. Take note of this restriction in performing 

experiments that could produce waste fluids (for the latest information on the recovery 

and treatment work, please visit the Center’s website). 

• Thefts and forced entries may occur, taking advantage of security disruption as a result 

of blackouts. Bearing this in mind, take precautions for crime prevention and secure 

items appropriately. 

• Alert staff not to use elevators and to stop elevator operation during rolling blackouts to 

prevent people from being trapped inside.  

• Regarding radiation-related issues, please take note of the following points. 

▪ The Headquarters for Disaster Countermeasures is coordinating University-wide 

measures concerning radiation issues, and is disseminating the required instructions 

accordingly. Please wait to receive official instructions. 

▪ The Headquarters for 





Headquarters for Disaster Countermeasures, encourage them to study the information 

distributed by relevant volunteer and other organizations and to consider their 

participation carefully in view of the situation in the disaster areas (if they do volunteer, 

ask them to report their participation to the relevant offices of the University.) 

 Based on “A request to accept other universities’ students from the affected areas” 

(notice by the director of the Headquarters for Disaster Countermeasures dated 25 

March, Japanese only), contact and consult with the headquarters promptly when 

requested to accept such students.  

 

 

Contact: Disaster Countermeasures Headquarters 

TEL (extension) 22038 

FAX (direct) 03-5802-8856  

E-mail kikikanri@ml.adm.u-tokyo.ac.jp 

 

Note: The sections underlined are updates of Notice 4 (issued on 24 March) 

 

 


